
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 1 W/E 10th September 2021 
PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday to the children 
who have had birthdays this 

week :  
  

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Dates to Remember 
 

Monday 6th Sept 2021 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 7th Sept 2021 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 1st Oct 2021 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 18th Oct 2021 
Derwent Hill 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 22nd Oct 2021 
Break up for half term 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 1st Nov 2021 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 17th Nov 2021 
Nasal Flu Vaccination   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 17th Dec 2021 
Break up for Christmas 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 3rd Jan 2022 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 4th Jan 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 18th Feb 2022 
Break up for half term 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 28th Feb 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 8th Apr 2022 
Break up for Easter 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 25th Apr 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 27th May 2022 
Break up for half term 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 6th June 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 22nd July 2022 
Break up for Summer Holiday 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Violins 
 

There are some places for violin tuition for 
children in Y2 - Y6.  
 

It is £2.00 per week, an external tutor comes 
into school to deliver the lesson & children take 
home their instrument to practise.  
  

Please contact the school office to put your 
child’s name down for this.  

New Year  
 

I would like to take the opportunity to welcome you all back. School life has 
finally regained some normality and what an amazing first week back it has 
been! It has been lovely to see the children mixing again at play times and 
lunchtime, which is something I am sure we have all missed.  The children’s 
attitude to their learning has been very impressive and they have been 
calm and settled.  I have been greeted by lots of smiling faces, telling me 
their names, and saying hello. I have loved getting to know all the children (although I must admit I have 
not mastered all the names yet.) I feel so lucky to have joined such an amazing school and I am very  
excited to get to know you all a little better.  
Well done to everyone, you should be so proud and here’s to a fantastic second week! 
Mrs Hunter. 

Tuck Shop 
Year 6 children are happy to be able to start running 
the healthy tuck shop again for Y1—Y6 children from 
Monday 13th September at morning playtimes. 
 

Items on sales are  
 

 Cartons of Milk 30p 

 Various fruits 20p - 30p 

 Cheese   15p 

 Rice cakes 10p 
 

Please don’t send your child in with a lot of money as 
staff CAN’T be responsible for it.   
 

Farrer Yasmin 

Hope Eviee 

Strong Travis 

After School Sports Clubs 
 

Emails will be sent to the children who have places in Mr Wilcox sports clubs starting next week. We have 
had a huge response, which is fantastic, unfortunately some children have been put on the waiting list. 
They will also receive an email informing them of this.   
 

They must attend every week (unless they are absent from school that day) otherwise their place will be 
offered to a child who is on the waiting list.  
 

If you DONOT get an email your child hasn’t 
handed in a reply slip.  
 

BEHAVIOUR 
 

The school behaviour ‘Traffic Light System’ still 
applies to out of school clubs. If a child goes on 
to RED then they will miss the next week in the 
first instance. If this happens again then they 
will be removed from the club and the place 
offered to another child on the waiting list.  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiW7uLUmfbQAhXEzRQKHTXfAEkQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffacebook-pro-app.en.softonic.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNGe5loF62Oz0riL_LUWVzyLeKZHng&ust=1481891356092929


 

Year 6 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our year 6 butterflies! In year 6, we are in our final stage of transition  
and getting ready to fly away for our next big adventures. It is a very  
exciting year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 have settled back into school brilliantly! Here they are enjoying 

a computing lesson using our new tablets.  

Year 2 
 

What a fantastic start to year 2! All the children have come in and settled really well. It’s been wonderful to get to know all the children. 
They have enjoyed exploring around the school and learning new things. This week we made maps showing all the different areas on our 
school yard. We enjoyed walking around and spotting our favourite places to go. We even found our new Reading Gazebo.  

Year 1 
 

Year 1 have had a great week exploring their new classroom, the 
playground and the woods!  They have enjoyed completing activi-
ties linked the five Hylton Heroes to help them learn more about 
each of the key values.  They showed great creativity when cre-
ating their own Stick Men in the woods and worked like the purple 
hero, Captain Creative.   


